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I am NEUTRAL on [HB 3294]. 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 3294], "...SECTION 1. The Oregon Health Authority shall 

study the effects of chapter 507, Oregon Laws 2023 (Enrolled House Bill 2697 

(2023)). The authority shall submit a report in the manner provided by ORS 192.245, 

and may include recommendations for legislation, to the interim committees of the 

Legislative Assembly related to health care no later than September 15, 2026." 

 

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) should have been studying the effects of [HB 

2697 (2023)] the day it became law.  It appears OHA has not done so.  

 

Since there is 'No' Budget allocation and or Funding source(s) identified, I propose 

Funding for [HB 3294] come from salaries of OHA Administrators who should be 

'fired from their jobs' for not studying and or applying issues raised in [HB 2697 

(2023)]. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


